
   

  Page 1 of 2 

   
 

September 2018 Newsletter  
 

Stella Dance Studio 
720 St. Croix Street StE 118 

Prescott, WI  54021 

www.stelladancestudio.com  T: (715)-262-3035  

 

In this issue: 

 October Dates 

 Who to Contact 

 Fall/Winter Session Classes 

 Halloween Week 

 Dressing Room, Dress Code and Classroom Reminders 

 Online Accounts 

 2018/2019 Recital 

 Recital Costumes 

 Parties at Stella 
 

Halloween Week 

Can you believe it’s already October?! During Halloween week, dancers may 

attend classes in costume! Just please make sure that they are wearing the 

appropriate shoes (tap/ballet/jazz/ect.) Dancers are also welcome to bring 

treats to share, which we will enjoy during the last 10 minutes of class. Please 

have your student also bring a bag to collect the treats from their classmates. It 

should be a fun night!! CLASS ON OCTOBER 31st IS CANCELLED. Enjoy your night 

out!  There is a separate sheet attached to the newsletter email with how many 

dancers are in each class. 

*Competition dancers will hand out treats in Ballet!  

 

Recital Costumes 

Costume time!! We will be ordering costumes in November to ensure dancers 
have their costumes in time for picture day. For Recreational students/classes, 
costume deposits will be added to your bill in November ($65/class) and you 
can go to your online account and pay or pay with your tuition in November. 
Competition students- if your costumes end up being more than your deposit 
from September and October, we will let you know and you will need to pay 
the remaining with your December bill.   

 

Upcoming Events 

October 22 

Halloween Week Begins 

October 31 

NO CLASS- Halloween 

November 19 

Thanksgiving Break Begins 

November 26 

Classes Resume and Winter 

Session Classes Begin! 
 

Winter Session Classes 

We are offering our Tumbling and Pre-

Twinklers classes this Winter!   

 Pre-Twinklers will be on 
Tuesday evenings starting 
11/27 from 5:30-6pm! 

 Tumbling will be on 
Wednesday evenings starting 
11/28 from 5:30-6pm! 

Both classes will run for 4 weeks!  

Please e-mail Stephanie at 

stelladancestaff@gmail.com to 

register today. 

Technique classes will be offered 

again this year to any dancer!  

NEW** attend 9 classes and the 

10th class is free!! 

 Ages 12+, Saturdays from 9-
10am 

 Ages 10-11, Saturdays from 
10-11am 

 Ages 7-9, Saturdays from 11-
12pm 

 

http://www.stelladancestudio.com/
mailto:stelladancestaff@gmail.com
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More Important Information 

Dressing Rooms, Dress Code and Classroom Reminders! 

Please use the dressing rooms provided to hold your belongings. DO NOT leave 

your dance bag or belongings in the building lobby. If you have any questions 

on where to place your belongings, please stop at the front desk and they will 

be happy to show you! 

Please make sure your dancer’s hair is up and off of their face!  Hair needs to 

be in a bun for ballet. Your dancer will be sent to the front desk for a hair 

binder if needed. 

Competition Dancers- Black clothing is required. 

 

Online Accounts- www.stelladancestudio.com  

All statements are sent out on the 1st of every month. Bills are due on the 5th of 

every month. At any time, you are able to look at your account by logging into 

your Stella account.  

Parties at Stella- 

We will be hosting another Winter Fun party this December! This party is always 

fun for all the kiddos who attend (children attending do not need to be Stella 

dancers to attend) and their parents get a few hours of kid free time!  Watch for 

details in the November newsletter!  

If you are interested in hosting an event or party at Stella, we are happy to 

accommodate! Please email Stephanie at stelladancestaff@gmail.com with any 

questions you may have! 

2018-2019 Recital- 

Recital dates and venue have been set!  The 2018-2019 recital will again be held 

at the Prescott Preforming Arts Center! (Prescott High School Auditorium) The 

dress rehearsal will be on Thursday, May 9th. All competition and recreation 

dancers must attend dress rehearsal.  Recital #1 will be on Friday, May 10th and 

recitals #2 and #3 will be on Saturday, May 11th!  Competition dancers will 

participate in all 3 recitals. Recreational dancers will participate in either the first 

or second recital.  If your dancer is enrolled in more than one class or has siblings 

in other classes, we will do our best to schedule these performances for the same 

show.  Our schedule that will tell you what classes will perform at which recital 

will be sent out in January. 

 

 

Who to Contact: 

Jacqui: jacqui@stelladancestudio.com        

Summer class placement questions 

Auditions 

Competition line questions 

Recital questions 

Diana: info@stelladancestudio.com 

Shoe/Tights order 

Apparel 

Statement Questions 

Website Questions 

Stephanie: 

stelladancestaff@gmail.com 

Private Lessons 

Sign up for classes 

Drop a class 

Birthday parties and events 

Practice videos  

Absences 

Recreational class questions 

Payment Plan 
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